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Dear Ladies, 

Happy 2019!!  A new year is upon us with new and great expectations and possibly some 
good resolutions – IDEA – Add Sodality meetings to this year’s resolution – not only fun 
but a great way to keep in contact with new and old friends. 

The Christmas party was a great success filled with an evening of great food, comradeship 
and entertainment provided by the lovely voice of Toni Saputo. 

Our next Sodality meeting is on Wednesday, January 9th, at 7:00 p.m. in the Father 
Keaney Center.  Hope to see many of you at this first meeting of 2019.  What a special 
way to start the new year with warm fellowship. 

Wishing each of you the very best in this 2019 New Year!!! 

Mary Pfeiffer 

“If you have only one smile in you – give it to the people you love.” 
                                                        Maya Angelou 

 

The Entertainment 

This month we will be having an appetizer contest.  Please bring your best along with the 
recipe and a prize will be given! If you don’t wish to make something that’s okay, just 
bring your taste buds and be ready to vote for your favorite! While you are tasting we will 
be playing a couple rounds of bingo! Come join the fun! 

 

 



Welfare 

Sympathy cards were sent to Edna Walters on the death of her sister and to the family of 
Dolores Fuegner.  Please keep all of our sodalists in your thoughts and prayers.  

                                                                                              Therese DeMoor 

 

Membership 

If you would like to mail your dues you may send it to: 
Patti Huelsman 
3838 Rainor Ct. 

St. Louis, MO 63116 
Dues are $10.00.  You may make your check payable to I.H.M. Ladies’ Sodality. 

Thanks for your support 
Patti Huelsman 

 
 

 
January 

Wednesday, January 9th - General Meeting – Father Keaney Center at 7:00 p.m.   

Monday, January 28th - Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m.  - Rectory Meeting Room 

 

   Mary Pfeiffer                                     Fr. Kristian Teater                                  Susan Gross 

   President                                                     Pastor                                         Corresponding Secretary 


